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 i strongly appose this bill because it would have a huge impact on our deer and small 
game with no means to control there population 
we all know we will never kill enough  of them to hurt there existence ,
all we can hope for is to keep them from forming large packs that then would have the
ability to go into our deer yards or into small pockets of woods where our rabbits and 
other small game lives and wipe them out ,witch they will do given the chance ,
and then  the coyotes  next target will be house hold pets and farm animals 
there is a reason that the majority of the states in the USA basically have open seasons
,
we need to keep it as it is 
thank you for your time 


